Dear Parents/Carers

We all know that the children at Crofton Hammond School are ALWAYS well-behaved.
However, we thought they might like just ONE day when they are allowed to break the
rules! So, on Wednesday 19th July children may choose to BREAK any of the following rules
— but there will be a fine of 50p for every rule broken!

You MUST wear school uniform to school.

You MUST NOT wear nail varnish to school.

You MUST NOT bring one, small, toy into school to play with.

You MUST NOT come dressed as a superhero.

You MUST only have water in your water bottle.

You MUST NOT have tattoos in class.

You MUST NOT bring in a small packet of sweets to eat at playtime.
You MUST NOT have a funky hairstyle.
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Rule fines should be paid in cash and handed to either the office or classroom staff on
Wednesday. Please remember we are a nut free school and this is one rule which cannot be
broken.

Many thanks



